
October PTG Meeting Notes 
In attendance – Tina Krajewski, Kym Prive, Ty Robinson, Rebecca McFarland, Liz French, Karen Duguay, 
Bonnie Skogsholm, Pat Auger, Johanna Elias, Victoria Brier, Sara Clarke Vivier, Sarah Duval 
  
  
Mrs. Skogsholm was interested in coming up with a new way to carry out Smencil sales. We decided to 
have children who want to purchase a pencil go to Ms. Doherty’s room on Monday mornings. On weeks that 
there is a Monday holiday pencils will be sold on Tuesdays. Last year the PTG made approximately $450 in 
Smencil sales. 
  
In the next few weeks we will be setting up a pre-pay program for popcorn. There will be a form coming 
home soon. The cost will be $6 for 27 weeks of popcorn. There are three built in ‘free’ days for cancellations 
and days absent. There will be no refund for any extra popcorn days missed. Families will not be required to 
pre-pay. This is merely an option for those who wish to take it. 
  
Shorty’s dine-out will be Monday October 17, 15% of all sales, take out or dine-in, will be donated to the 
PTG. Be sure to turn in your receipt in the basket by the hostess station. This has always been a fun night 
out to see classmates and some teachers at dinner! Kids meals are $1.99 with the purchase of an adult 
entrée. 
  
We have not had many coupon books returned yet. ​All sales money ​and unsold books ​ must be turned in 
by Wednesday October 12. 
  
The children are already working on their pictures for the SilverGraphics fundraiser. We will be sending the 
artwork in on October 21. Watch for order forms in nearly November! Thank you to all the teachers for 
helping out with this fundraiser! 
  
After much discussion we settled on having the Holiday fair on Saturday December 10​th​. We have a lot of 
great ideas to make this a fun family event. Mrs. Skogsholm will be contacting Geskus to see if they can do 
family portraits again as well. 
  
We are planning on doing a 5Below fundraiser for December. 
  
There will be no fall Bingo, but we hope to have one in February. 
  

Next meeting Tuesday November 1 
 


